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Dear Future 3rd Grader, 

 

Wow—you’re almost in 3rd grade! Great job finishing 2nd grade! 

 

To get ready for next year, it’s important to keep practicing what you learned, like reading, 
adding and subtracting, and writing sentences. 

 

This summer, you have a fun packet full of activities and games to help keep your brain 
strong. Try to do a little each day. If something is tricky, ask a grown-up or someone at home 
to help you. 

 

Bring your packet back when school starts in August. Your new teacher will be so proud to 
see how much you practiced and how ready you are for 3rd grade! 

 

Learning is like climbing a ladder—you go step by step, and each one helps you grow 
smarter and stronger. 

 

Have fun, keep learning, and enjoy your summer. We can’t wait to see you soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 


